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The research I am conducting as part of my DPhil focuses on how ‘success’ in obesity management is understood and perceived. I attempt to do this by conducting various projects: these will include a synthesis of literature investigating perspectives of people living with obesity and conducting interviews with people living with obesity and clinicians who are responsible for providing obesity management. 

To support the development of an interview guide, identify recruitment strategies and further my understanding of perspectives to best interpret the future results I sought PPI involvement.  

Recruitment to the weight management PPI panel was done by email. I received a number of responses and offers to participate. I had planned to meet with 5 PPI members for two sessions for one hour each. The first hour-long session would include questions focusing on the overall research topic, feedback on recruitment strategies, and any insights the PPI had. The second session would then focus specifically on the interview guide I had developed for the primary research project interviewing people living with obesity. 

After communication via email, I agreed to speak (via phone and Microsoft teams) with four members of the panel. 

I prepared a short summary of my research for the Initial meeting to initiate a discussion about my overall research project. We discussed experiences with living with obesity and topics within the field that I may have overlooked. I then asked questions about recruitment tactics and how to identify relevant participants. Thereafter, I asked all PPI participants what success looked like to them. All PPI participants had opportunities to give feedback or ask me questions. 

The feedback from the initial conversation informed the ongoing development of the interview guide which was circulated to all the PPI participants in advance of the second meeting. The discussions supported my overall research planning shedding light on some areas of research that I needed to evaluate further.   

The second meeting focused solely on the interview topic guide, where we went through each question and discussed the choice of language and questions included. Of the four PPI participants, one PPI participant was an expert in language and was able to provide additional support to the interview guide beyond the discussions. 

Perspectives from PPI were invaluable and I look forward to sharing results from my upcoming synthesis and meeting with them again before the interviews are conducted. 
